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GOVERNOR PAT McCRORY     November 23, 2015 

20301 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-0301 

(919) 733-4240 

 

RE: VIOLATION OF U.S. SUPREME COURT RULINGS REGARDING THE RIGHT TO TRAVEL 

 

SUBJECT: EDUCATION OF LAW ENFORCEMENTS AND NORTH CAROLINA JUDICIARY 

 

Dear Governor McCrory, 

 

 We are sending this correspondence to make you aware of the unconstitutional acts committed by your law 

enforcement agencies and state courts against the people of North Carolina. These acts may or may not have been 

committed knowingly or unintentionally but we are writing to your office to ensure that these violations are brought 
to your attention so that they can be addressed and corrected. 

 

 As you may or may not know, there are people in your state whose status is ostensibly different than the 

average US Citizen and are considered Foreign Nationals or American Nationals with certain safeguards and 

protection under the law. Our primary concern is that their travel rights in your state are not infringed. 

 

 In order to educate your law enforcement regarding Foreign Nationals or American Nationals in your state, 

you can call the Department of State here in Washington, D.C. to get clarity or you can go to the Department of 

State’s website at http://travel.state.gov/content/dam/travel/CNAtrainingresources/CNAManual_Feb2014.pdfor our 

website at https://www.usadot-gov.org/CNAManual_Feb2014.pdf and download the manual.The Department of 

State also offers training for your law enforcement officers free of charge to raise awareness and compliance. Log on 
to:  http://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/consularnotification/training-outreach.html.  

 

 We have enclosed one of our affidavit forms for the exemption of registration and licensing for Foreign 

Nationals that Foreign Nationals have to file in your state to lawfully claim the exemption. This affidavit also can be 

used by U.S. Citizens who are not driving or operating a motor vehicle for profit or for hire. 

 

 Please forward this information to all of your law enforcement agencies in your state to prevent any 

unnecessary lawsuits from being filed against these agencies for not following the law and violating the rights of the 

people to freely travel without interference unless they are a threat to the public safety. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding this matter please feel free to respond in writing by mail or fax any 

questions or concerns you may have and we will be happy to answer and address them. 
 

 Thank you in advance for your cooperation and consideration in this matter. 

 

         Best regards, 

             

         ______________________ 

         Norv Eisenberg 

         Foreign National Division 

 

Cc:  Dept. of Justice Attorney General Loretta Lynch 

        Dept. of State Secretary John Kerry 
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